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Andrew W. Serell
Attorney at law
aws@rath law. corn
Please reply to: Concord Office

August 17, 2010

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Petition for Approval of Power Purchase Agreement Between Public Service
Company of New Hampshire and Laidlaw Berlin BioPower, LLC
DE 10-195

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned matter please find an original and eight copies of
Laidlaw Berlin BioPower, LLC’s Petition for Intervention and Motion for Expedited
Consideration. Please return a date-stamped copy for our files. For your convenience, we
have enclosed a self-addressed, stamped envelope. The Petition has also been sent
electronically to the PUC. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

ndrel’W. Serell
AWS/djk
Enclosure
cc:

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C.
www.rathlaw.com

One Capital Plaza
Concord, NH 03302-1500
T (603) 226-2600
F (603) 226-2700

20 Trafalgar Square
Nashua, NH 03063
T (603) 889-9952
F (603) 595-7489

54 Canal Street
Boston, MA 02114
T (617) 523-8080
F (617) 523-8855

Robert A. Bersak, Esquire
Office of Consumer Advocate

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire


